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March 8, 2022  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: EB-2020-0230 – Independent Electricity System Operator   
 2020-2021 - Revenue Requirement and Fees 
Response of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

 
In Procedural Order No. 4 the Board provided the opportunity for parties to the settlement agreement 
in EB-2020-0230 to make submissions on the IESO’s proposed withdrawal of its request for an increase 
in the registration fee from the currently approved “up to $10,000 per submission” for electricity supply 
and capacity procurements, including ancillary services, to “up to $50,000”. 
 
VECC has no objection to the proposal of the IESO to maintain the current fee structure. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
John Lawford 
 
Counsel for VECC 
 
IESO - Miriam Heinz - regulatoryaffairs@ieso.ca 
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